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Lots of fun was had over the Easter weekend here at Woodstock Residential Care Home, when our ladies and gents received

lots of delicious easter eggs from Nellsar. They were delivered by our staff member, dressed as a chick, which everyone

found very funny!

We had lots of Easter themed activities to enjoy over the weekend, including Easter baking when some of our residents got together

to make chocolate rice crispy cakes, which everyone enjoyed with a nice cup of tea.

Easter Cards from Highsted School
Over Easter we also received lots of beautiful handmade cards and letters from pupils at Highsted School.

All of our residents loved receiving them and would like to say a huge thank you to the school and the thoughtful students. We

hope they all enjoyed a happy Easter!
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